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STATEMENT BY THE DELEGATION OF THE REPUBLIC OF INDONESIA 
AT THE 30TH SESSION OF THE WORKING GROUP 

ON THE UPR CONSIDERATION OF

 THE REPORT OF AZERBAIJAN
Geneva, 15 May 2018

Thank you, Mr. President, 
At the outset, Indonesia would like to welcome the delegation of Azerbaijan to this UPR process and thank the delegation for the presentation of their national report. 

Indonesia appreciates Azerbaijan’s acceptance of our UPR recommendations made during the previous cycle. We commend the initiatives taken to ensure employment, housing, and education of all people living in Azerbaijan. We also welcome all the efforts that has been taken to address domestic violence as well as to protect children’s rights.

To complement such positive developments, Indonesia would like to recommend Azerbaijan the following:

1. To continue its institutional reforms for strengthening the protection of human rights, including by intensifying measures to adopt the bill on the rights of persons with disabilities;
2. To further SDG-centric approach in undertaking measures to advance the realization of the rights to education for its people.
We wish Azerbaijan a successful review. 
Thank you, Mr. President. 

